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PINEHURST
SCHOOL

16 February 2021

Hockey Year 3-4 (Winter, 2021)

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Registrations for are now being taken for Year 3-4 Winter Hockey.

We welcome children new to the sport, as well as those experienced in Hockey.

Game Location:

Day:
Time:

Dates:

Game Duration:

Uniform:

Practices:

Team
Placements:

Fees:

Team Manager:

Registration:

Kind Regards,

Jack Taylor

TIC Hockey — Year 1-6

North Harbour Hockey Stadium (Bush Road, Albany)
Monday

(varies) between 4:00pm - 5:30pm approximately
Games Commence: Monday May 10th 2021

Season duration: Term 2 & 3.

30 minutes

Attire - Pinehurst Navy PE shirt and shorts.
Equipment list will be distributed upon registration.

Friday mornings - 7:20am — 8:20am.
Pinehurst School All Weather Turf.
Practices commence Week 10, Term 1

Students will be placed in teams based on the recommendations of
Pinehurst professional coach and TIC Primary Hockey.

$120 per player

May be required for some teams.
Please indicate your interest on the registration form

Registrations close Tuesday 9th March 2021 (9am)
Click here to register
Late registrations only taken if where team numbers allow

Email: jack.taylor@pinehurst.school.nz

75 Bush Road, Albany / PO Box 302-308, North Harbour, Auckland 0751

Phone (09) 414 0960 / Fax (09) 414 0964 / www.pinehurst.school.nz
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